
Community Monthly Newsletter 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to bring you the latest updates and initiatives happening in our beloved 

community for the month of October! 

Upcoming Events 

• Community Clean-up Day: Join us on October 15th at 9 AM to help beautify our parks. 

Supplies will be provided! 

• Monthly Potluck: Bring a dish to share on October 22nd at the Community Center at 5 

PM. Let's celebrate our diverse cuisines! 

• Health Awareness Fair: On October 27th from 10 AM to 2 PM, come learn more about 

health resources available in our area. 

Spotlight: Local Heroes 

This month, we would like to recognize Jane Smith for her tireless work with our local food 

bank. Her commitment to fighting food insecurity has made a significant impact. 

Volunteer Opportunities 

We are seeking volunteers for our upcoming events! If you'd like to get involved, please reply to 

this email. 

Feedback 

Your input is valuable to us! Please share your suggestions and feedback for future initiatives by 

replying to this newsletter. 

Thank you for being a vital part of our community. Together, we make a difference! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Newsletter Team 


